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Ms. Renee Jenkins O =
Director of Administration O ~3
Secretary of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio e
180 East Broad Street —

Columbus, Chio 43215

Re: Case No. 07-416-TP-ATA, Application to Establish an N11 Tariff Including 8-1-1.
Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Attached are the original and 10 copies of a revised page to replace sheet 2 in Section 15 of
Exhibit B of the above filing.

As recommended by the Staff (Karen Kalmar), The Champaign Telephone Company has
inserted wording at the end of the second paragraph to indicate there is not a rate being charged
for the N11 service.

Please docket this sheet. Should you have any questions, please call me at 937-653-2263. Thank
you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

~
fomrtly ) 4”77
Timothy J. Carney
Director of Finance

Cc: Karen Kalmar
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THE CHAMPAIGN TELEPHONE COMPANY Section No. 15
Urbana, Ohio Original Sheet No. 2

P.U.C.O.

15.2

N11 ABBREVIATED DIALING CODES
Terms and Conditions

The Company will provide only the delivery of the calls. The entity that has been granted
authorization to use the N11 abbreviated dialing code will be responsible for providing any
announcements and services to the callers.

Directory listings may be provided for N11 services under the terms, conditions, and rates
specified in Section 3 of this tariff. (Presently, there is no charge for this service)

The N11 subscriber is restricted from selling or transfesring the N11 code to an unaffiliated
entity, either directly or indirectly.

Calls to the N11 code that translate to a disconnected number will be routed to intercept for a
maximum of 60 days when the N1} provider is a Company subscriber.

Disputes regarding geographic coverage by two or more N11 subscribers will be referred to The
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio.

Only a single seven or ten-digit local number or a single ten-digit toll free number may be used
as the point-to-point number.

The N11 subscriber should work separately with cellular or wireless companies to ascertain
whether cellular or wireless customers will be able to reach referral services provided by dialing  (N)
N11.

ISSUED: April 14, 2007 EFFECTIVE: May 14, 2007

In Accordance with Case No 07-416-TP-ATA
Issucd by the Public Utilitics Commission of Ohio
Michael W. Conrad, President
Urbana, Ohio



